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Dear Professor Qiu, 
  
On behalf of Durham University, I am delighted to extend our heartfelt congratulations on the 110th 
Anniversary of Tsinghua University.  
 
Over the past 110 years, Tsinghua University has emerged as one of the world’s foremost centres 
of academic excellence and research innovation.  
 
Durham University and Tsinghua University share many common aims and values in educating 
extraordinary global leaders and resolving the world’s shared challenges that we all face. The two 
institutions have collaborated over many years in student exchange and collaborative research in 
areas including Engineering, Law, History and Mathematics. My colleagues and I at Durham greatly 
value our partnership with Tsinghua and are confident that with continued efforts from both sides 
that partnership will continue to flourish in the years ahead. 
 
Congratulations once again, we are honoured to celebrate this milestone with you. I wish you a 
memorable anniversary celebration and continued success to all of the Tsinghua community in your 
future endeavours. 
 
Yours sincerely,   

  
 
Professor Stuart Corbridge 
Vice-Chancellor and Warden 


